November 2014

THE PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE - Bob Travis

| want to thank Jack Dawson and Gene Reinhardt for presenting a seminar on metal soldering, brazing
and welding at his home in La Canada. Barbara made sure we were treated (all 30 of us) to a nice
lunch. It turns out that there was a ringer in the group. Rick Phillips son is a certified welder and
Continued on page 8

contributed to the discussion.

GENERAL MEETING -

PROGRAM - "If you can't fight City Hall, just join them"

Friday, November 28 at 7:30 PM - Arcadia Red Cross, 376 Huntington Dr., Arcadia

Bob Harbicht, Ex Mayor and City Council member of Arcadia, will talk about what’s involved in running for City

Council.

BOARD MEETING - Wednesday, December 10, 7:00 PM - Temple City, City Hall.

Come join us and see what is really going on.
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SAA’'S CALENDAR OF EVENTS

BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES

November
28 - General Meeting

December

8 - Ladies’ Brunch - Annia’s, El Monte Airport, 11:00 AM
10 - Board Meeting - 7:00 PM, Temple City, City Hall
18 - Men’s Breakfast - Annia’s, El Monte Airport, 9:00 AM
13 - Lights Tour
13 - Christmas Party - see page 4

January
Late in Month - Mom and Pops Night Out - Details TBA
30 - Regular meeting

February
27 - Meeting - Auction Night, Starts at 7:00 PM

OTHER CLUB SPONSORED EVENTS

December
28 - Horseless Carriage car show and tour - see page 4
April
9 to 13 - Central California Regional Group,
Tour to event in Santa Maria - see page 4

Things to do:

1. Sign up for the Santa Anita A’s Christmas party no later
than December 2 - See page 4

2. Be prepared to vote on bylaw changes at the January
meeting. See page 3

3. Gather your goodies for the club auction in Feb. - see page 4

4. Read all 12 pages of the newsletter see pages 1-12

Bring you Cans

This year, as in the past, we will be collecting canned goods to

donate to the food bank. Please bring your donation to the
November meeting or the Christmas party. Best they have

labels on them because some of the recipients who don't like

“Green Things” might get a can of Ralph’s peas by mistake.

December Birthdays
3 - Don Kennedy, David Lutz, Ken Mallory

7 - Doug Nielsen

11 - Rick Phillips, Andy Sais

12 - JoAnn Smith

15 - Jerry Lampassi

16 - Joe Blaylock, Gerry McKinney, Eric Sandberg,
Debbie Rodriguez

17 - Dave Hancock, Gracie Fant, Barbara Farino

19 - Thurston LeVay

28 - Richard Loe

31 - Joe Principe, Carl Rogers, Jan Peterson &
Elaine Perry

December Anniversaries
8 - A.C. & Josie Byrd
12 - Mike & Amy Sriro
16 - John & Sue Chandler, Chuck & Nancy Sharpe
18 - John & Dorothy Knox
20 - Thurston & Ruth Ann LeVay

THE SUNSHINE LADY - sovce TRAVIS

Cards were sent to:

John Chandler - Thinking of You
Bea Fruchter - Get well
Bev Kniest - Get well

Cookie Bringers of the Month Club

Sally Baquet, Judi Moore and Olive Moore (Regular
& Sugar free). Looks like we will have “Moore”
cookies.

This Month’s Photographers Include:
Olive Moore, Bob Moore, Joe Wilson, Jamie Frick,
Tom Johnson, Sheri Johnson, Adele Baquet White

NEW MEMBERS

Evalyn Ingram
Arcadia

Re-joined August, 2014
‘29 Shay Roadster

William Peet
Sierra Madre
Joined June 2014
1931 Sport Coupe
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Here are the new members who joined in the last six months. Welcome them into our club.

Corky & Sharon Gray
Arcadia

Joined January 2015
1931 Tudor Sedan




FICTION & FACT

Ponder This by Joe Wilson

Board Approves Change in Club’s Operating Year

The Santa Anita A’s Board approved a plan to change the
club’s operating year from a Fiscal year, running from June
1 through May 31, to a calendar year running from January
1 through December 31.

This change will require a revision to the club’s by laws
which must be approved by the club membership. Details
for implementing this change are now being worked on .
More information on the change will be announced in the
December newsletter. The revised by laws will be sent to
all members in January 2015. A vote for approval of the by

law changes will take place at the January general meeting.

This change will put our operating year in coordination
with the MAFCA calendar year.

New SAA’s Tour Meister*

Jim Kroeger has accepted the position of
Tour Director for the Santa Anita A’s. Jim
will be replacing Bob Moore who had
previously announced his plans to retire
on January 1, 2015. Our president, Bob

Travis, has promised Jim that members of
our club would actively support him in planning and
operating tours. That would include you.

Last year Jim organized a very successful “LA Bridge tour”
which included a photo-op on the LA river bed under the
6t Street bridge in downtown LA.

Let’s support Jim in his new post by helping with planning
and organizing tours for 2015.

* Denotes a person regarded as skilled or prominent in a
specified area of activity.

New Member Spotlight
By Bob Harbicht

Charles & Myriam Davies

Chuck Davies was born and raised

in the Chicago area. After
finishing school he tired of the
Chicago weather and, as he put it,
“got smart” and came to
California. He came here to work
for Douglas Aircraft, but the job
ended after only one year when

the project he was working on
ended.

He went into stereo and sound sales and eventually
opened his own store. A number of years later he opened
a “Disc Jockey” department, selling equipment to DJs who
entertained at parties and weddings. A fruitless search for
good lighting led him to become an importer of lighting,
etc. for special effects for the DJs. He’s still working today,
mostly by hiring “people smarted than me” to run the
operation. Myriam helped in the store until they started
having children.

About 20 years ago Chuck bought a '29 2-door sedan.
What he really wanted though was a Model T. He went to
look at one offered for sale, but it wasn’t what he wanted.
The seller, though, had a ‘30 Model A Cabriolet. It wasn’t
for sale, but Chuck wanted it and found that everyone has
a price and he bought it.

Chuck is nursing a sore back at the moment but plans to
become more active in the club when he heals. Let’s all
give them a Santa Anita A’s “hello” when we see them at a
meeting or outing.

Think About It

Before you criticize someone you should walk a
mile in their shoes. That way, when you criticize
them, you’re a mile away and you’ll have their shoes.

Some days you are the dog, some days you are the tree.

Model A Ford Club of America

Santa Anita A’s is a chartered member of the

Model A Ford Club of America, Inc. (MAFCA).

It is a California not-for-profit corporation

and a national historical society dedicated to

the restoration and preservation of Model A

Ford vehicles as manufactured from 1928 through 1931.

We encourage our SAA members to also participate in the MAFCA
organization. Check out their web site. It contains a wide variety of
information about the organization, activities, technical references
and instructions on how to join the organization. (www.mafca.com)




COMING EVENTS

Auction Night in Arcadia
Friday, Feb 27  Starts at 7:00 PM by Joe Wilson

Christmas Party
Saturday, December 13 by Elaine Perry

It is time for the Santa Anita A’s Annual
Christmas Party. This is for club members
and their families. RESERVATIONS ARE
NECESSARY! Please sign up at the
November meeting or call Elaine Perry
(626-443-0638). The deadline for reservations
is December 2™, Make check payable to
Santa Anita A’s and give to Sheri Johnson.

BUFFET DINNER - The price for members and non-
members will be $12.00 per person for adults and $5.00
for children 11 and under.

New Place - Arcadia Presbyterian Church. Time: 6:00 PM
121 Alice Street Arcadia (SE corner of Alice & First St)

Bring a wrapped gift for your child for Santa to hand out
when he arrives.

Lights Tour
Saturday, December 13

Those of you who aren’t rushing to save

a seat at the Christmas Party, are invited

to participate in the traditional Christmas

lights tour that same night. We will all

meet at COCO’S restaurant on Michalinda, (on the East
side of the parking lot) at 4:30 PM. Bring both a flashlight
S0 you can see the street signs and someone who can read
directions. Santa will rescue you if you get lost.

Horseless Carriage Car Club Show & Excursion
Sunday, December 28 by Joe Wilson

The 59t Annual Holiday Motor Excursion will be held at
the Irwindale Speedway on the Sunday after Christmas.
This show features cars manufactured in 1932 and earlier
although other classic cars will be on display. At 10:30 AM
there will be a tour, restricted to 1932 and older cars.
Gates Will open at 7:00 AM. Parking is $5.00 per car.

Mom and Pops Night Out

Sometime in late January

The annual Mom and Pop’s Night Out event is currently
under development so we can’t tell you much other than
it will happen in late January and it will be a good one.
This is a much anticipated event and we want everyone
to put it on their calendar now. It will probably be on
Sunday. There are five of them in January 2015, so to be
safe, just mark them all down. Details TBA

Yes, it’s closet cleaning time again. Yes, we know you have
been collecting surplus “things” all year. And, yes we want
to help you find a home for all those ‘Collectable's”

Load up the trailer and bring them to the annual Santa Anita
A’s Auction on Friday, February 27th. Pay attention, that is
February next year not January next year.

Of Course you are expected to participate in both the buying
as well as the selling portion of the event. Think of it as a
convenient and efficient way to exchange things you do not
want with things other people do not want.

PS - This is the same place as our General Meeting, but the
affair start at 7:00 PM

Tour to the CCRG in Santa Maria
April 9 — April 13, 2015 by Bob Moore

The Santa Maria Model A Club is hosting the 2015 CCRG
(Central California Regional Group) weekend event. The
CCRG is comprised of Model A Clubs in the central portion
of California. A CCRG event is held annually and the Santa
Maria Club is the host in 2015 from April 10 -12.

Our club attended the CCRG in Bakersfield in 2012 along
with 250 members from other clubs. More details will
follow when the Santa Maria Club provides information on
the hotels and their planned tours.

Keep this date open. This will be fun tour.

Ladies’ Brunch \n (,2
The Ladies’ Brunch is on the second /:\ /?(
Monday of the month. Newer members, Ré \
come and get to know other ladies in the — )

club. The food is good. Separate checks.

The group meets at Annia’s which is located at the El

Monte airport, 11:00 AM.

Call Bea Fruchter (626-797-2048)
if you are confused.




PAST EVENTS

Cal State Pomona Horse Show

November 2 by Bob Moore

Hill Climb at Murreta Springs

Sunday, Nov 2™ by Anonymous

It was a great day for a “hill climb”. The sun was
shining and the temperature was perfect. The
event took place in Murrieta, CA just north of
Temecula off highway 15. It was sponsored by the
F.A.S.T. Organization.

Two of our members participated: Art Moore in
his yellow 1930 boat tail speedster and his wife
Olive in her 1926 Model T speedster. Both cars
built by Art have a four cylinder Model B block
with a Riley four port head. A total of twenty-
seven cars participated with twenty-nine drivers
as well as about 185 spectators.

There was everything from stock Model T's to
historic sprint cars — what a show! The distance
of the course was 1/10 of a mile or 528 feet and
about a 6% grade. Cars ran one at a time with a
timing clock that recorded their E.T. (elapse time)
to the thousandths of a second and their miles-
per-hour. Each driver could run as many times as
time permitted and their lowest E.T. counted for
the competition. There are many categories so
there were many class winners. The “King” of the
hill this year was Olive with an E.T. of 8.202
seconds beating Art who ran an 8.203. Do the
math — she won by one thousandths of one
second! Congratulations!

For the second time, the horse show was canceled on us due to
rain. We had 25 members, plus 2 guests driving in 11 Model A's.
We did have lunch and visited the Farm Store on campus. Some of
the group went to talk to the horses. Instead of us sitting in the
stands and watching the horses moving, we were the ones that
moved and the horses watched us.

Tech Seminar

November 8 by Joe Wilson

How do you fasten metal parts together? You can bolt them,
screw them, rivet them, solder them, braze them, weld them or
just tie them with a piece of string. The seminar presented by Jack
Dawson and Gene Reinhardt addressed some, but not all of those
options.

Thirty people attended the seminar,
about twice as many as had signed up.
But good old Barbara Dawson magically
found food to feed the masses. No one
was burned or blinded during the
session but | believe most everyone
now has a better understanding and
respect for the processes.

We had a few professional welders in the
audience. Perhaps they learned
something as well, such as, don’t stand
too close to a guy that has never had a
torch in his hand before.




MORE PAST EVENTS

Rose Parade Court Tour in SAA Cars
November 12 by Joe Wilson

The current Rose Parade Queen and her court visited the
Royal Oaks retirement center and toured the facility in Bob
Moore and Ken Mallory’s Model A’s.

Queen Madison Triplett,
17 from Altadena

Pictured with the Rose
parade court along
with Bob Moore & Ken
Mallory is Loretta Hare,
a resident at Royal
Oaks who helped
organize the event..

Arcadia Festival of Bands

November 15 by Joe Wilson

Several SAA Model A club members participated in the 61°*
Annual Arcadia Festival of Bands sponsored by the Arcadia
High School. The cars carried local dignitaries in a short
parade which kicked off the contest which featured 44 high
school bands from Southern California.

Participating in
the event were:
Bob Travis, Bob
Moore, Joe Farino,
Marlin Perry, Jim
Frick, Brad
Balmot, Ken
Mallory, Randy

Harper and Bob
Harbicht.

Halloween at the Cross

October 31 by Joe Wilson

As predicted, Halloween fell on the last Friday of
October, the same night as our regular meeting. For
that reason some members came in costumes.
Others came in their regular clothes which also
looked like costumes.

We had 15 entries in the costume contest. Couples
winners were Kurtz, Knox, Jim Kroeger and Janice.
Single winners were Olive Moore, Vicky Balmot and
Jack Dawson. Olive fooled everyone with her full face
mask. She sat alone. No one wanted to talk to her
until the unveiling after announcement of the
winners.

The Pumpkin carving contest included 4 entries, John
Emanuell, Nancy Stancil, Elaine Perry and the winners,
Art and Olive Moore. Although not present for the
competition, Tom Johnson did send me a photo of a
pumpkin freshly cut from his garden. Using special
seeds and a secret fertilizer he was able to grow a
“beer pumpkin. See the photo below.




OTHER STUFF

Members Recognized by MAFCA for

Long Time Membership

by Bob Travis

The current issue of the Restorer magazine
(November/ December 2014) contains a listing
of longevity awards given to members of

MAFCA. Our Chapter has five names on the list.

Congratulations to them all. The Santa Anita

A’s are proud of you all.

40 Years
John and Sue
Chandler

Note: the Chandlers would
have been approaching 55
years had John not taken a
break while he served on
active duty in the Navy.

35 Years

Ted & Paulette
Bruns

35 Years

Thurston & Ruth Ann
LeVay

25 years

John & Mary
McDannel

25 Years

Dick & Norma
Canzoneri

SAA General Meeting Minutes October 31, 2014

¢ The meeting was called to order by Vice President John McDannel at 7:30 p.m.
The flag salute was led by John McDannel. John McDannel asked if anyone
knew when Halloween started. He said it was started in 1745 as All Saints Eve. o
* The minutes of the September General Meeting were approved as printed
in the Spoken Wheels.

* The Treasurer’s report was read and approved as read.

¢ John told the membership that we have 5 cars at Arroyo High doing a
fundraiser half time.

¢ Guests were Terry Mills and two members of the Horseless Carriage Club
who came to give the Santa Anita A’s an invitation to show our cars at the
Rose Bowl Swap Meet Nov. 9t" from 8:00 - 12:00 each car will receive free
admission to swap meet and free hot dogs and soda. Enter on the east side
of the Rose Bowl.

* Low end Boys

Mickey reported the Low End Boys are working on Wilbert Smith's car and
on Mickey’s water pump.

* Tours - Nov. 2™ Horse show. Meet at Perry’s house 11:30 AM. Remember
time change.

¢ Spoken Wheels & Clothing

Joe gave a report on clothing program, he has shirts and jackets. Remember
items for Christmas gifts. Clothing catalog is on Web site. Joe also gave a
short report on what it takes to publish the Spoken Wheels each month.

e Seminar. Nov. 8" is Seminar on soldering, brazing, drill sharpening and
welding. Sign up tonight. Seminar conducted by Jack Dawson and Gene
Reinhardt.

¢ Holiday Party

December 13th at Arcadia Presbyterian Church, Sign up tonight $12.00
adults and $5.00 for children 11 and under.

* Hill Climb - Nov. 2" - Art Moore said Hill climb will run from 8:00 -1:00.
Cars run against timing lights. There is a class for every car.

e Arcadia Band Review - Nov. 15", They need cars to carry dignitaries.
Parade is on Baldwin Ave. Bob Travis in charge.

« Ladies Brunch - Nov. 10" at Annia’s sign up sheet on table

¢ Past Tours - Temple City Car Show - Trophies won by John Emanuelli, Joe
Farino, Pete Henderson and Rick Phillips who brought his trophy to show.
There were approximately 60 cars in show, 7 from Santa Anita A’s

We also had members show their cars at Rt 66 parade and Arcadia Walk of Fame.
e Sunshine - Cards sent to Chuck Sharpe and Bea Fruchter, both of which
were at meeting tonight.

* Break

¢ Recall to Order

El Monte Airport Air Fair flyer shown

* Program Movie - "Toy Story of Terror”

¢ Pumpkin Contest - Four pumpkins entered first prize won by Art and Olive
Moore. Other entries by John Emanuelli, Nancy Stancil and Elaine Perry

¢ Costume Contest - We had 15 entries, couples winners, Kurtz, Knox, Jim
Kroager and Janice, Single winners Olive Moore, Vicky Balmot and Jack
Dawson

* Thank you to cookie bringers : Vicky Balmot, Norma Canzoneri, Joy Wilson
and Carol Emanuelli.

¢ Winners - 50/25/25 winners: Joe Principe and John McDannel 10.00 ea.
Name badge winners Brad and Vicky Balmot, Drove Model A to the meeting
winner -Jim Kroeger.

Men and Ladies’ Raffle

¢ Meeting adjourned at 9:35 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, Elaine Perry, Secretary
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FROM THE SHOP BENCH

by Bob Travis

Getting the Right Air for your Carburetor

The article below appeared in Technical Q and A section of
the Restorer Magazine. Good information

AIR ADJUSTMENT

Problem:

When you turn the carburetor air adjustment screw in (clockwise),
are you making the mixture richer or leaner? My 'A' has a tendency
to want to stall when you slow down to turn a corner and have the
clutch in to shift into second gear. | have set the idle up higher than
it should be to avoid the stall problem. Does this seem like an idle
mixture that is too lean or too rich? | have heard both opinions
expressed.

Solution:

The carburetor air adjustment affects idle air mixture only. For this
adjustment to work correctly you must have no air leaks around
the manifold gasket (intake side) or at the carburetor. Many times
the throttle shaft in the upper housing of the carburetor is worn
and allows air to be drawn in around the shaft.

* To make correct an adjustment of idle air adjustment screw
begin by turning the idle air screw all the way in (CW) to the
seat (lightly) and then back out (CCW) 1-1/2 turns. With the
spark lever in the full retard position, bring the engine to an
idle. Lean the carburetor mixture a little by adjusting the dash
adjusting knob for no more than 1/4 turn open.

¢ Now turn the idle air screw in slowly until the engine starts
to stall (Note the position of the screw). It should cause the
engine to start to stall out about 1/4 turn in (CW) from where
you started.

¢ Now slowly turn the screw CCW until the engine starts to stall
again. Then turn back CW to a point in between the two stall
points. This should be about 1-1/2 turns from the seat.

Turning the screw CW reduces the air mixture to the idle fuel,
making it a richer mixture (less air). Turning the screw CCW
increases the air mixture, there by providing a leaner fuel mixture.
If the screw has little or no effect it means you either have an air
leak in the idle circuit (usually caused by too much wear around the
throttle shaft) or if you have a windshield wiper vacuum line you
may have a leak in that line. Put a 1/8" brass pipe plug in the intake
manifold vacuum connection to plug it off for testing (1930/1931
only with vacuum wipers).

The problem you describe can also be caused by float level set too
high. When the float level is too high the fuel level in the jets is too
high and causes a rich mixture when engine vacuum is reduced (as
when slowing down to turn a comer). The rich mixture floods the
carburetor, causing it stall or quit at reduced speeds.

President’s message continued from Page 1

| have completed 50 years of membership in MAFCA and
feel very strongly that membership in MAFCA is an
important part of the enjoyment of our hobby. It keeps
us in touch with the national level leadership, provides a
means to voice our ideas and opinions and offers an
opportunity to increase our circle of friends as we attend
National meets and tours. You’ll notice | haven’t even
mentioned the great magazine “The Restorer”, published
by MAFCA and all it offers in every issue. If you are not a
member, now is the time to join as January begins a new
year of great Model A’ing.

Finally | want to say something about this great board
that | have the pleasure to work with. John McDannel as
the VP has stood in for me as presiding officer at several
meetings and does a great job providing a wide variety of
programs at our meetings. | think he wants my job- how
about it John? Our secretary, Elaine Perry, prepares the
best meeting minutes you could ever ask for and of
course Sheri Johnson, as treasurer, a new position for her,
has not lost track of a dime yet. The remaining board
members are serving well as a cohesive group who truly
have the club’s best interest at heart. It’s almost enough
to make a guy sign up for another term—Hal!

Drive an A every day. And Happy Thanksgiving you 'all.

Cut away view of the Model A Carburetor



MARLIN'S MUSINGS

By Marlin Perry

Welding Seminar Nov. 8, 2014

This seminar was held at Jack and Barbara Dawson’s home.
It was conducted by Jack Dawson and Gene Reinhardt. We
were fortunate to have Rick Phillips and his son with us,
Rick’s son is a certified welder with the city of Los Angeles,
and he knows his stuff like Jack and Gene.

They showed us many things including how to sharpen drills,
brazing and different welding procedures such as arc, wire
and other types of welding - - - very smart men.

We thank them all and we thank Barbara for providing
morning refreshments and lunch. We had 18 sign up. Some
that were there did not sign up and 5 that signed up did not
attend. Lucky for us Barbara called up the caterer and
ordered more food.

To sum up it was great. A lot was learned. Thanks to
Barbara and Jack for hosting.

Sincerely, Marlin

SAA’s 40™ Anniversary to Be Celebrated
By Mickey Fruchter

A planning committee has been organized by your Board of
Directors to plan for our 40t anniversary to be celebrated
next year. The committee is looking for suggestions from the
membership re: tours, picnics, banquets, activities and
souvenirs to celebrate this occasion.

Please give your ideas and suggestions to committee
members: Carol Emanuelli, Mickey Fruchter, John McDannel
or Bob Moore.

Help make this special event memorable by providing us
with your input.

For Sale

Car Capsule — CC16T (16’x72"x80") indoor CarCapsule,
barely used. $200.

The indoor CarCapsule is a clear vinyl “bubble” that
completely covers and protects your vehicle from
dings, dirt, dust, corrosion, mildew, musty odors, rust,
rodents, and even fingerprints that slowly turn it from
new to old.

http://www.carcapsule.com/

http://garage-toys.com/carcapulcarc.html

| used this for about two weeks and then we moved
into a house with a dry and bigger garage. It went into
storage. They go for $350 — $379 plus shipping. You
will get two (2) fan motor/assemblies. It is missing the
intake foam filter, but | know where you can get one for
$10 plus ground shipping. This one is the tall one (16’)
that fits a model A perfectly. All for only $200 or a
good offer.

Pickup or local delivery only.

Call or email: Eric Sandberg (818-330-9311)

FOR SALE

» 30 Coupe Front Seat, brown mohair

(one hole on front of seat bottom). FREE

Last call on this item before it goes in the trash!!
» 29 Rear Bumpers with all brackets. $60
* Float-A-Motor rear transmission mount. $10
* “C” Cylinder Head (model B). $40
* Air Maze Air Cleaner. $10
« 30 Steering Gear (2 tooth). $30

Contact Rick Phillips in Arcadia, (626) 447-0611

FREE FREE FREE
STAND (WITH WHEELS) FOR MODEL A BODY.
Use for body restoration work when body is off of frame.
Call Dick Canzoneri 626 358-8182



http://www.carcapsule.com/
http://garage-toys.com/carcapulcarc.html

“Kool-Feet”
INSULATED MUFFLER SHIELD
77 DEGREES OF HEAT REDUCTION
Heavy Duty Construction
$79.95
Leslie Pam (310) 275-3836
LAKOOLP@pacbell.net
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< Aries Restoration & Repair 7%

-9 Model A Fords — Our Specialty
/#eC. Exhaust Systems for the Model A Ford
. {visit www.Amuffler.com)
Award-Winning Paint and Body Work
Joe Davis, 650-948-6424
jdavis@Amuffler.com
Aries Limited » La Honda, CA

) T
KEITH SHAPIRO {626) 443-8876

Since 1983

Antique Automotive Industries

R HNew Pasts For Ofd Cans
REPRODUCTION PARTS AND SUSPENSION COMPONENTS
SPECIALTY FORD PARTS

9109 GARVEY AVE
JiIM GORDON

ROSEMEAD, CA 91770 - USA
SALES MANAGER (626) 288-2121
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NEXT GENERAL MEETING - November 28, ARCADIA RED CROSS HEADQUARTERS

They have special parking permits too.

PO Box 660904
Arcadia, CA 91006-0904
www.santaanitaas.org




